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A Purr & Wag of the Tail to ... 

Kelly Thompson  

from Knotty Paws for  

donating food, treats, 

and toys for the  

animals.   

Dee and her friends 

for collecting items for 

TCHS during a  

Halloween party: We 

received giant bags of 

litter, cases of food, 

gently used pet toys, 

and enough money to 

spay/neuter two  

kittens!   

Metrobus employees 

for being neighborly 

and selecting TCHS as 

a recipient of the  

jeans day and other  

employee-giving  

promotions.  

Minnesota Truck 

Headquarters and 

their customers for 

donating $16,200 from 

their Race to 300 sale.  

Sixth-grade students 

at St. John’s Prep 

School for having a 

candy-gram fundraiser 

for the animals.   

Menards – for saving 

our volunteer gift 

wrappers’ backs with 

table extension legs 

donated during Wrap-

ping for a Good Paws 

at Crossroads Center. 

Thank you to all the 

volunteer gift-

wrappers, too, and to 

Crossroads for this 

continued fundraising 

partnership.  

La Dee Dogs for set-

ting up a donation bin 

for us in their lobby. 

Jules’ Bistro for select-

ing TCHS as the bene-

ficiary of its January 

“Kindness Cake.” For 

every slice or full cake 

sold, TCHS received a 

donation!  

Everyone who drops 

coins (or bills) into our 

offsite collection 

banks, as well as the 

businesses that host 

them. We raised more 

than $12,000 in 2020! 

Everyone who bid in 

or donated items to 

our 2021 Winter Purrs 

‘N’ Wags Silent Auction 

– we raised $4,300 for 

the animals! 

Volunteers Shelby 

Gunderson 

(professional groom-

er) and Becky Stawar-

ski (dog masseuse) for 

using their talents to 

keep our animals look-

ing and feeling good! 

All the area stores that 

donate pet food to our 

shelter.  

Target Circle shoppers 

who directed 118,000 

votes our way through 

the program - which 

means TCHS earned 

about $3,500!  

We love hearing about 

successful adoption 

stories! Send them to 

pets@tricountyhumane

society.org (include 

photos, please); we 

may share your  

pet’s story. 

Our adoptions in 2021 are  
already off to a great start! (See 
PAGES 8-9 to learn how well we 
did in 2020—which was pretty 
darn well.) One of our more 
than 370 adoptions so far this 
year (as of this newsletter’s 
press time) was Ken the cat,  
pictured here.  His new human reports he’s 
already at home!  “He  plays with his toy mice 
and toy sloths. He loves to eat. … He is very 
cuddly and purrs a lot.”  Enjoy your new life! 

Who Rescued Who? 

Sign up for Feel Good Furday! 

As if you needed another reason to 

enjoy your Friday, there’s the weekly 

Feel Good Furday emails! You’ll have 

a heartwarming tail, er, tale delivered 

to your inbox about a TCHS alum.  

Send an email to volunteer 

@tricountyhumanesociety.org  to 

learn more or sign up!   




